
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 

GCX Corporation contacts for EMEA branch change following Netherlands office move  
 
PETALUMA, Calif. (Nov. 1, 2010) – Telephone and postal contacts for the GCX Corporation 
office that serves Europe, the Middle East and Africa have changed, effective immediately. 
 
The new phone number is +31 (0) 88 627 26 00. The new GCX fax number is +31 (0) 88 627 26 
09.  
 
The new mailing address for correspondence and invoices to the EMEA branch of GCX is: 
GCX Corporation 
Postbus 10462 
5000 JL Tilburg 
The Netherlands  
 
GCX Corporation is the worldwide leader in medical instrument and IT mounting solutions. It 
supplies field-tested, proven components to fit devices from industry-leading OEMs such as 
Philips, Dräger Medical and General Electric, plus small-to-medium companies worldwide. 
 
More information about GCX is available in English and German at www.gcx.com. 
  

### 
 
About GCX Corporation 
GCX Corporation has been serving the healthcare industry since 1971, providing medical 
instrument and IT mounting solutions. Products are developed exclusively for the health care 
field and are marketed directly to hospitals. GCX also has custom product development 
relationships with Original Equipment Manufacturers. Major product lines include wall mounts, 
roll stands, ceiling mounts, counter top mounts, pole mounts, and more, along with a variety of 
mounting accessories. GCX mounting solutions feature space-saving, ergonomic designs to 
improve both equipment and patient access. 
 
More Information 
For more information, please contact Kevin Merritt, Director of Marketing, GCX Corporation; 
707.773.1100; kevin@gcx.com; or Brad Cohen, Business Unit Manager − EMEA; +31 (0) 88 
627 26 00; bcohen@gcx.com 

 


